
Naming of the 
Granada High School Stadium

Presented on September 3, 2024



Background 
Committee members met on July 15th and July 17th, 
and discussed the procedures for the naming of a 
facility set forth in Administrative Regulation (AR) 
7310: Naming of Facility. 

Committee Members:
Monica Brickwedel, retired GHS Teacher
Clark Conover, GHS Principal
Jan Freytag, retired GHS Teacher and Administrator
Tammy Rankin, Adult Ed. Principal
Tim Rankin, GHS Teacher
Rick Schmitt, retired GHS Administrator



Background 

The Committee discussed and agreed unanimously to the 
top three suggestions for naming of the Granada High 
School Stadium (ranked in order of preference):

1) Kevin Drake Stadium
2) Kevin Drake Memorial Stadium
3) Kevin Drake Athletic Stadium



Status

The Committee submitted the names to 
Superintendent.

Per AR 7310, provisions shall be made at two 
consecutive Board meetings for reaction from the 
community after which the Board shall take action on 
the request.

During the Board Meeting on August 6, 2024, the top 
three suggestions were presented to our Board, for 
information only.



Superintendent’s 
Recommendation

Our Superintendent recommends that our 
Board of Education consider the naming 
options as put forth by the Naming Committee 
and formally adopt and officially name the 
Granada High School Stadium.
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